NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, August 9, 2022, at 1:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the
matters may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, First Floor, Eric Rood
Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the Nevada County Board
of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing to consider a proposed ordinance/ballot measure to
add Article 9 to Chapter V of the Nevada County General Code imposing a one-half cent
“Nevada County Wildfire Prevention, Emergency Services and Disaster Readiness Transactions
and Use Tax™ for critical emergency services and other general government use. It is being
recommended that the proposed ordinance/ballot measure be adopted by the Nevada County
Board of Supervisors and submitted to the voters for placement on the next regularly scheduled
County and Statewide General Election on November 8, 2022.

Following posting of the August 9, 2022 agenda, the proposed ordinance/ballot measure and
supporting documents will be on file and available for public review at the Board of Supervisors
Office, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, and on the County’s website at
www.nevadacountvea.ecov/822/Meeting-Information-Video-Streaming.

To remain in compliance with state public health guidance, the Board of Supervisors may attend
the meeting and participate remotely if the rate of COVID-19 increases within the community.
Please see the August 9, 2022 agenda after posting, or contact the Clerk of the Board by calling
(530) 265-1480 or emailing clerkofboard(@nevadacountyca.gov, for the most updated
information regarding the meeting format, as well as the various options being made available
for members of the public to provide public comment in both eastern and western County.

You have the right to attend the public hearing to discuss the proposed ordinance/ballot measure,
provide public comment, and/or submit written comments regarding this matter. Members of the
public may submit comments on the proposed ballot measure in advance of the meeting by
emailing BOS.PublicComment(@nevadacountyca.gov; leaving an eComment at
www.nevadacountyca.gov/822/Meeting-Information-Video-Streaming.

or by providing written materials and comments to the Clerk of the Board at 950 Maidu Avenue,
Suite 200, PO Box 599002, Nevada City, CA 95959. All comments must be received by 4:00
p.m. the day prior to the public hearing in order to be provided to the Board and become part of
the public record. The Board Chair may place reasonable restrictions on the time allowed to any
person to speak on these matters.
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